
 

Thursday, February 7th  
 
Main Announcements -  
The high school golf team is looking for new members, anyone interested see  Reed 
Tarr or sign-ups are in the office.  
 
There will be an FFA meeting during lunch on Friday, February 8th. Chilli will be 
served.  
 
We will be hosting a student film festival. Any student grades K-12 are welcome to 
enter. Entries are due no later than April 20th.  
 
Boys in grades 6,7 or 8 interested in playing baseball, the sign-ups are in the office. 
 
Students who plan on taking Driver Education this summer with Mr. Kerns & Mr. 
Russell there will be a sign-up sheet on Mr. Russell's AD door downstairs.  Please sign 
up ASAP. 
 
Lunch- 
Today - Sausage or Cheese Chicago’s Pizza and Corn. 
Tomorrow - Orange Chicken, Rice, and Green Beans.  
 


